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St Edward the Confessor Parish 
                                                 Established 1978 
104 Chatswood Road, DAISY HILL.  QLD  4127 

     

Readings:   Job 38: 1, 8-11;      2 Cor. 5: 14-17;   Mark 4: 35.41 
 
Next Week: Wis. 1:13-15; 2:23-24;  2 Cor. 8:7,9, 13-15;  Mark 5: 21-43 

 

19
th
ð20

th 
June 2021 

12
th 
Sunday in Ordinary Time 

/ƘǊƛǎǘ ƛǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǳǎ ŀǘ ŜǾŜǊȅ  
ƳƻƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ƭƛǾŜǎ 

This weekôs readings reveal a God with     

power. As Godôs creatures, the forces of     

nature listen to and obey the voice of their 

Creator. Though the storms of fear and doubt 

may have played more significant roles in our lives during this past year, Godôs 

love continues to speak to us with words of calm, as it did to Job (First Reading). 

 

It is the love of Christ, not the storm, which óoverwhelms usô (Second  Reading). 

This love is shown in the Gospel, when Jesus órebukes the windô and the wind 

and waves obey. He is revealing something about his divine   nature. óWho can 

this be?ô the disciples are led to ask as they are filled with awe. Their question 

may also be seeking a faith response in us as well. 
Letôs begin to ponder our own responses with the help of these scripture passages. 
Although we may yet be experiencing storms blowing around and within us, letôs 
listen for that strong, yet calm voice, which brings with it peace and security. We 
may want to pray that the voice of the psalmist may echo throughout our lives in 
the coming week: óGive thanks to the Lord, for his love endures foreverô. 

 
GOSPEL          Mark 4: 35ï41      REFLECTION  

Taking note of how I am feeling, I move gently into prayer. I pay attention to 

what I can hear around me ï perhaps there is a gale blowing, or maybe all is calm. 

What can I óhearô within myself? Do I feel unsettled, agitated? I ask for the 

Spiritôs help and, perhaps, for the grace to trust or for the gift of faith. 

 

I read this very familiar gospel slowly, two or three times. I stop wherever I feel 

drawn. What am I particularly noticing today? Are there any questions surfacing 

for me? Perhaps I am struggling with a particular storm in my life at the moment. 

Or is there something I am afraid of? I ponderé. 

Jesus questions the disciplesô fear and their lack of faith. What might he be asking 

of me today? How does this make me feel? As I continue to pray, I ask: How 

might this gospel account apply to me? Do I feel that the Lord is asleep         

sometimes, and I need to wake him? Can I be honest with him? 

In the calm following the storm, the disciples are filled with awe. This leads them 

to a question of their own: óWho can this be?ô Perhaps I ponder their question 

myself. 

Can I recall times when struggles have led me to a greater realisation of Godôs 

presence? ... a deeper understanding of who the Lord is? I remain alongside the 

Lord, in the calm and the quiet, happy to be with him. When ready, I end with a 

sign of the cross.  I remain in Godôs love for me and end my prayer slowly:     

Our Father é                   Prepared by St Beunoôs Outreach in the Diocese of Wrexham 



WE REMEMBER  

In our prayers all who 
have died recently,  

 

Jose Luis Cuatro 
Amelia Bailey 
Patricia Buckley 
Evangelina Chi 

 

and those whose anniversaries are in this 
month:  

 

Jeremy Howard 
Betty Tucker 

 

Eternal rest grant unto them, Lord,  
and let perpetual light shine upon them.                   
May they rest in peace.  Amen 

             

 BAPTISM 
 

We welcome into our Christian  
Community 

 
 

Jye Malcolm Scott-Storey 
Tiernan Patrick Sutthiwarodon 

  

Phone the parish office on 3299 2000 for 
information regarding baptism. 

 

PLEASE  PRAY 
 

For all our Sick parishioners and 
family members:  

 

Cath Fulcher 
Armando Bettiol 
Mary Henry 
Erika Mehler 
Faaleo Tupi 
Doug Robinson 

 

ñMay you be wrapped up in God's love, 
Found deep in His everlasting wings, 
Carried and kept, safe and cherished. 
May the healing power of Christ  
Breathe across your being now.ò     

www.lords-prayer-words.com 

Menôs Group Meeting 
ñGetting to the Pointò 

 

Menôs Group meet 1st & 3rd 
Wednesday of the month.  

 Next meeting 07.07.2021 
@7:00pm. 

For information contact: Ron Ferrall  
3290 3110   referrall@optusnet.com.au 

Thank you to our Care and Concern 
team who have been checking up on and 

taking our seniors the weekly  
Newsletter and communion. 

 

Next roster:  21.06.2021 & 28.06.2021 

Names of  sick, recently deceased or  
anniversaries for the deceased will be  
displayed for a period of 3 weeks only.   
For privacy reasons these inserts will only 
be accepted from a family member.  

Envelopes to request Masses to be offered 
for the sick, dying, deceased or for special 
intentions are available at the back of the 

church.                                     

Parish Update  
 

To attend Masses at our parish you are required to register 
you attendance.  This can be done through our web page 
www.stedwardsdaisyhill.org.au  and click on the icon  
provided. Then follow the prompts. 
No need to book for our week day Masses.  

óCheck in Qldô QR Code 
We now have the facility for you to check in by using the óCheck in Qldô 
app. 
If you do not have the óCheck in Qldô app for fast and 
secure check in, get the app on your phone now. Itôs 
easy as...  
¶ Download the Check In Qld app through Google 
Play or Apple Store  

 Or through this link to download the set-up  
   htps://www.covid19.qld.gov.au/check-in-qld  
¶ Fill out your details  
In the event that you do not have a mobile or the  
facility to scan the QR code we still have the sign on forms for your  
convenience. 
 
  Columbarium 
On Thursday of this week our 3 new walls 
of the Columbarium were installed.   Thank 
you to John Winter and John Guiton for 
overseeing this project. 
 

  

Stay safe and stay well,   

 

Fr Joseph                                                                                                                    

Children's Liturgy 
There will be a short meeting after 8.30am Mass on 
Sunday 20th June to organise the roster for  
children's liturgy for next semester.  

The meeting will be in St. Declan's. We are in need of some 
extra leaders and helpers. If you are able to help once or twice during the 
semester please come to the meeting or contact the parish office or one of 
the leaders.   
 

Thank you.  
Denise Clancy 

MADHU FEAST 
This year the Madhu feast will be celebrated by three (3) Sri Lankan priests. 
On the Saturday 03rd July at:   Mirian Valley 
   Beechmont Road, Canungra (Gold Coast) 
Service commences at 10:00am and the Mass at 11:00am.   
Lunch (street food) under the tree, bring a plate to share. 
We need readers and choir members (Sinhela and Tamil). 

For more details call or text:   Isidore Storey   0400 026 124 

VINNIES WINTER APPEAL 
YOU CAN HELP END THE PAIN OF POVERTY 

It is heart-breaking that the numbers we serve are increasing  
every year. We rely on the generosity of the community. Without 

your compassion and financial contribution, we would not be able to help 
men, women and children to remain warm and fed in a safe place. 
St. Edwards Daisy Hill Conference will be launching the 2021 Winter appeal on 
the 27th of June 2021. The appeal will run for 1 week. 
 The St Vincent de Paul Society is asking the community to dig deep and 

donate to the 2021 Vinnies Winter AppealΦ  Envelopes will be in your seats. 

Thank you. 

mailto:referrall@optusnet.com.au
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Monday, 
  21 June 

 
 

9:00am Mass 
 

St Aloysius 
Gonzaga, 
religious 

 
 

Tuesday, 
22 June 

 
9:00am Mass 

 
Sts John 
Fisher,  
bishop 

Thomas More, 
martyrs 

 

Wednesday, 
23 June 

 
9:00am Mass 

 
St Paulinus of 
Nola, bishop 

Thursday, 
24 June 

 
 

NO MASS 
 

The Nativity of 
St John the 
Baptist 

Friday, 
25 June 

 
 

9:00am Mass 
 
 

Saturday, 
26 June 

 
9:00am Mass 

 
 
 
 

6:00pm Vigil 
Mass 

 

Sunday, 
27 June 

 
 

13th Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

 
8:30am Mass 

 

6:00pm Mass 
 

Senior Group Update  
 

Seniors Mass:   NO MASS IN JULY  
Join us for light refreshments after Mass in the  

hospitality area. 
 

Seniors Lunch:      Friday 25th June.   
 Fitzys Loganholme,  

corner Bryantôs Road and Pacific Hwy  
Loganholme.  

 

We will meet at the church at 11.30am or you can meet 
us there at 12 noon. Numbers to me by Thursday 24th 

June.  All welcome.  
 

 Contact:    Noelene Magee.  Mobile:  0409 261 639 

Last Friday Year 6 students were hosts to our three 
government representatives: Councillor Lisa Bradley, 
Honourable Mick De Brenni, and Dr Jim Chalmers. 
Each of them was very generous with their time and 
reflections, sharing personal anecdotes as well as out-
lining the three levels of government and their respon-
sibilities. There was time for some questions without 
notice and our Year 6 students were very insightful 
with their questions and our guests were generous 
with their responses. 

Rick Sheehan 
Principal  Phone:  3208 0922 

First Holy Communion for 
Grade 4 and above  

 

Applications are now open and 
will close Friday 16 July 5pm 
(this allows 6 weeks) 

 

Please visit the St Edwards Parish website to download 
your form ï one form for those CONFIRMED at  
St Edwards Parish and one form for those NOT  
CONFIRMED  at ST Edwards but confirmed elsewhere. 
Children MUST be confirmed prior to making their First 
Holy Communion. 

 

Your application must be complete and will require time 
for preparation. 

 

This includes attendance at one Rite of Enrolment Mass 
on the weekend of 24 & 25 July (3 Masses for you to  
select-this will be discussed with you AFTER you have 
made application). 
2 Workshops  - 5 and 12 August 
2nd Rite of Reconciliation 19 August  and rehearsal 19 
August 
 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION MASSES will be at  
10 am Sundays 22 and 29 August 
 

Due to COVID regulations with social distancing  
bookings are essential for Rite of Enrolment Masses and 
our special First Holy Communion Masses. 
Full and comprehensive details will be communicated 
directly to you AFTER we have received and verified 
your completed application. 
 

We look forward to welcoming you and your family and 
sharing the special sacramental journey with you. 
 

Denise Love 
For the Sacramental Team 



   Church Ministersõ Rosters for next weekend 26thñ27th  June 2021 

 Saturday @ 6:00pm Sunday @ 8:30am   Sunday @ 6:00pm 

Mass Coordinator   Miriam Silva 

Marshal Terry George Denise Love Cheryl McCaffery 

Parish Choirs  One Himig Jaimes Family Choir Volunteer 

Overhead Projectionist Rose George Tim Trainor Volunteer 

Usher 1 Rose George Ed Havelock Pat McCaffery 

Communion Minister Rita Guevarra Ana Fidow Nix Arreza 

Proclaimers of the Word: 1 Gaby Guevarra Sue Neve Dilu McCaffery 

Proclaimers of the Word: 2 Tia Peres Maree Gregory Isabelle McCaffery 

Prayers of the Faithful Volunteer Volunteer Nieva Hageman 

We can use your postage stamps  

from your mail  

The Salesian Missions use the old stamps that are 
passed on to them to raise funds.  These go towards  
Salesian Education and relief work in developing  
nations.  We have placed a collection box for stamps in 
the parish office.        
 
   Thank you.  

We here at the Parish of St Edward the Confessor, as part of the Archdiocese of Brisbane  
MUST ABIDE BY AND ADHERE TO THE REQUIREMENTS OF THE PRIVACY ACT AND THE AUSTRALIAN  
PRIVACY PRINCIPLES. Archdiocesan Website www.bne.catholic.net.au or www.stedwardsdaisyhill.org.au  

We are also compelled to adhere to the Policy of the Safeguarding Children & Vulnerable Adults  
https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/support/safeguard/ 

Bequests to St. Edwards Parish 
 

The writing of a Will can be a very gratifying knowing 
that you have looked after your loved ones with your 
wishes.   We would like to invite you to consider  
making a bequest in your Will to help your Parish with 
the needs for future projects. Any bequests no matter 
how big or small would be gratefully received and  
applied to the growth of our community.     

           Thank you. 

Children's Liturgy  
Childrenôs Liturgy takes place each  
Sunday during the 8.30am Mass.  

 

20th June 2021 
 

If you are new to the Parish or are visiting,  Welcome!  
 
We are glad you have come to share Eucharist with us 
today. Please leave your details with the parish office 
on 3299 2000 so that  our Parish Priest and a member 
of our Parish Pastoral Council can 
 reach out to you with a formal  
welcome. Thank you. 

          {ŀŦŜƎǳŀǊŘƛƴƎ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ϧ  
              ±ǳƭƴŜǊŀōƭŜ !Řǳƭǘǎ 
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      /ƘŜǊȅƭ aŎ/ŀũŜǊȅτ!ǎǎƛǎǘŀƴǘ 

        tƘƻƴŜΥ  лт онфф нллл    
Full policy can be obtained at:   
https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/support/safeguard/ 
STOPline Service 
STOPline is an external service provided for the Archdiocese to  
receive confidential disclosures. Disclosures can be made  
anonymously. P:   1300 304 550    E:  AOB@stopline.com.au 

Columbarium Reservations 
 

Were you thinking of reserving a  
final resting location for yourself or 

any family members? 
There are only a few niches left in our present wall. 
Flyers are available at the back of the church with  

information on our  
Columbarium reservations.   

Application forms are also available on request.   

 

ManagerðJohn Guiton 0402 033 797 

June edition of The Catholic Leader is available at the 
back of our Church for $4:00.   

  THANKSGIVING DONATIONS 
12thð13th  June 2021 

 

Weekly income budget for our parishé $4,000.00 
 

Envelopes:               $  415.80    
Loose:           $  730.40  
Credit Card:       $    50.00 
Direct Deposit:   $    90.00 
Parish Giving App:  $     78.20 
Pay Wave/tap:              $   125.00  
Grand Total:         $ 1,489.40 

  Thank you for supporting our Parish. 
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